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Information regarding people placed in holiday lets. 
 
1. Please provide information on how many people have been placed in 

holiday lets by council departments/bodies working on behalf of the 
council eg. social services, housing associations, etc        

The Housing Executive have statutory responsibility for homelessness within Northern 
Ireland. The Housing Executive does avail of non-standard accommodation (B&B/ 
Hotel) as short term emergency accommodation when standard options are not 
immediately available.  
 
In doing so, the Housing Executive does not, however, enquire of providers how they 
have used their property (i.e. if it is used as a holiday let or Hotel/B&B). I can confirm 
therefore that the Housing Executive does not hold data on holiday lettings as 
requested. 
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